


Canyon Bible Church // Prescott
Church Office: 122 N. Cortez Street, Ste. 317
Tues. thru Fri. 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Phone: 928.277.0017  CanyonPrescott.org



Prayer Meeting: 9:40 in Mrs. Sobo’s Classroom

Welcome & Announcements

Adoration
Song: Hail the Day That Christ Arose

Confession
Scripture Reading: Isaiah 1:12-20

Pastoral Prayer

Assurance of Pardon
Song: And Can It Be

Thanksgiving
Song: All Glory Be to Christ

Petition
Prayer

Instruction
Sermon: Is God Really Good?

Psalm 73

Fellowship
Song & Offering: It is Well With My Soul
Scripture Reading: Hebrews 13:20-21

Prayer & Dismissal

December 30, 2018

Ministry Team Leaders
These are the primary contacts for our ministries:

Equipping Ministries

Children’s Ministry                           College & Career
Joe Sapko                                               Jason Drumm
children@canyonprescott.org              jdrumm@canyonprescott.org

Counseling                                        Men’s Ministry
Will Peterson                                          Jason Drumm
wpeterson@canyonprescott.org         jdrumm@canyonprescott.org

Small Groups                                    Student Ministry
Dave Lutz                                                Will Peterson
davidrlutz60@gmail.com                      wpeterson@canyonprescott.org

Women’s Ministry
Kristy Tracy
kristytracy@gmail.com   

Service Ministries

Administration                                 Foreign Missions
Jeff Nordyke                                          Steve Gallo
admin@canyonprescott.org                americangunsammo@gmail.com

James’ Gems Widows Ministry  Music Ministry  
Lynn Penner                                         Josh Farmer   
lynndpenner@reagan.com                 jfarm04@gmail.com   
 
Needs Ministry                               Prayer  
Chuck Schafer                                     Kalon McMahan
crmsfamily@yahoo.com                     carmenaz29@yahoo.com

Safety Team                                   Set-Up & Tear-Down                                            
Rob Leahy                                            Jeff Timm                     
rob@simplyrugged.com                     jeffrey.timm@me.com    
                 
Sound                                              Usher & Greeter
Dave McAtee                                       Tom Januski  
dmcatee@gmail.com                          azdrj@cableone.net                                                    

Welcome to Our Worship Gathering



Prayer Requests
Please register your attendance by writing your names and prayer 
requests in the insert provided in your worship guide. Please then 
fold the insert and place in the offering.

College & Career
Canyon on Campus is currently on break. Email Pastor Jason with 
any questions at jdrumm@canyonprescott.org. 

Kids of Canyon
The Kids of Canyon ministry currently serves Children newborn-8 
years old. Parents are welcome to drop off as early as 9:45 
prior to the service. Please contact Joe Sapko, at children@
canyonprescott.org, with any questions, to schedule a time to 
observe the classrooms, or if you’re interested in serving in the 
Kids of Canyon ministry.

Small Groups
Our Small Groups are an opportunity for all our members to 
engage in a close-knit fellowship on another day of the week. It 
is our prayer that these groups provide fellowship and biblical 
instruction, leading to growth in holiness as we grow in our love 
for one another. If you’d like more information, email Dave Lutz at 
davidrlutz60@gmail.com.

Student Ministry
Student Ministry is currently on break and will resume our 
normal meeting on January 9, 2019.

Winter Retreat
The time to prepare for our Student Ministry Winter Retreat 
has come! This year’s dates will be February 1-3, 2019. This 
event is for all students, grades 6-12, in Student Ministry. This 
year we will rent 2 houses (1 for the guys and 1 for the girls) in 
Pine, AZ. The cost of the retreat is $130, with a $50 deposit 
due by January 1, 2019. Due to limited space and the need 
to plan ahead, the deadline to register for the retreat will be 
January 9, 2019. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact Pastor Will at wpeterson@canyonprescott.org. To 
register go to CanyonPrescott.org/Students

Canyon AnnouncementsOur Elders

Andrew Gutierrez
Areas of oversight: Preaching, Music, Leadership                      
Training, Local & Foreign Missions, Membership,                                                                                                                                      
Deacon & Elder Appointment, Get to Know Canyon                                                                                                                                          
agutierrez@canyonprescott.org
928.277.0017

Will Peterson
Areas of oversight: 
Youth Ministry, Counseling, Pastoral Care
wpeterson@canyonprescott.org
928.277.0017

Jason Drumm 
Areas of oversight: College Ministry, Men’s Ministry,

Children’s Ministry, Women’s Ministry, Media                                    
Classes & Conferences, Set Up & Tear Down

jdrumm@canyonprescott.org
928.277.0017

Dave Lutz
Areas of oversight: 
Small Groups, Needs Ministry
davidrlutz60@gmail.com

Brad Penner
Areas of oversight: Usher & Greeter, James’     

Gems, Prayer, Finances, Employees, Safety Team
brad.penner505@gmail.com

Byron Tabbut
Areas of oversight: 

New Campus Project
btabbut@gmail.com

                                 



Canyon Announcements Sermon Application

Outreach Prayer

Resources

Women’s Ministry
Women’s Bible Study will be kicking off the Spring semester 
beginning January 22nd. This Spring, we will be studying 
together through the book of Philippians. Registration will open 
the first week of January, and will cost $15 per person. We look 
forward to sharing this time together. 

New Campus Project
Today is the fifth Sunday of the month, and all giving will be 
designated for our new campus project. Online giving for the 
project will be open from 12/28/18-1/4/2019.

Updated Information
As the year comes to an end we please ask that if you’ve had 
a change of address, in the last year, or think the church may 
not have updated information for you, to please email admin@
canyonprescott.org with your current address.

Office Closure
The church office will be closed beginning Tuesday, December 
25th and be open on Wednesday, January 2nd. During this 
time please email admin@canyonprescott.org, with any urgent 
needs and someone will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Get to Know Canyon
We will be hosting our next Get to Know Canyon on Sunday, 
January 13th, here at Prescott High School after the Worship 
Service from 11:45-2:00. Get to Know Canyon is for anyone 
who would like to know more about Canyon Bible Church of 
Prescott, as well as, those who are considering membership, as 
it is a part of the membership process. Lunch and childcare will 
be provided. Please R.S.V.P. by calling the church office at (928) 
237-9520 or emailing admin@ canyonprescott.org.

In response to Sunday’s sermon pray over and answer the
following application questions:
Are there examples to follow?
Commands to obey?
Errors to avoid?
Sins to forsake?
Promises to claim?
Thoughts about God?
Principles to live by?

As we begin this new year pray for the Yavapai Territorial Gospel 
Rescue Mission. Pray that in 2019 the Lord greatly blesses this 
gospel ministry in every way possible. Pray not only that needs are 
met, but that through the Mission Christ would be proclaimed and 
lives are changed to the glory of God. 

Book of the Month: How to Worship Jesus Christ by Joseph 
Carroll
“When my heart has grown cold this book has been a great 
instrument to help me get back to the basics of worshiping 
Christ. Joseph Carroll spent much of His ministry teaching people 
about the worship of their Savior. I pray that this book would be a 
blessing to you as it guides you back to the feet of your Savior so 
that you would worship Him with awe and joy.” -Pastor Andrew

Blog/Article/Sermon: Canyon Prescott Elder Blog: Top 10 Books 
We Read in 2018 (from your leaders)
By Canyon Elders
To read go to http://canyonprescott.org/blog/post/top-10-books-
we-read-in-2018



Monday

Tuesday
Prophet Project: Isaiah 1:1-31

In the book of Isaiah, God comes right out of the gates 
condemning the fake religious practice of Judah. It wasn’t 
that they had stopped their practice of worship, but that 
their hearts had grown cold. In other words, Judah was all 
form and no substance. While it is easy to sit in judgment 
on them, the truth is that the same thing can happen to 
us. How do you approach your Bible reading and prayer 
time? What about corporate worship on Sunday mornings? 
It is all too easy for us to fall into the same trap of empty 
practice with a cold and calloused heart. Ask God to purify 
your heart and keep you from simply going through the 
motions.

Is God Really Good?
Psalm 73 Prophet Project

Tomorrow we begin the Prophet Project. Throughout 
the year we will read through both the major and minor 
prophets. Take time to pray for this upcoming year and 
your study in the Bible. Pray that whatever your are reading 
that the Holy Spirit will illuminate Scripture and give you a 
greater understanding. Pray that as you study you grow in 
Christlikeness all to give greater glory to God!



Friday

Thursday Saturday
Prophet Project: Isaiah 5:1-30

For Isaiah God is both the Holy One and his beloved. “Let 
me sing for my beloved,” Isaiah says (v. 1). As a Christian you 
know that God is the Holy One, but is God also your beloved? 
Do you dearly love God? Is your love for God expressed in 
this way? Seek to love God in a way that is like Isaiah, where 
you look upon God as not only the Holy One, but as your 
beloved.

Prophet Project: Isaiah 4:2-6

The term “branch” in Old Testament prophecy, is often 
a title that refers to the Messiah we now know as Jesus. 
Today’s reading shows us the future that Jesus Christ will 
bring to His world when He returns. While it may currently 
seem that sin and Satan have the upper hand, we know that 
Jesus is coming and will make all things new (Rev. 21:5). Let 
the thoughts of that future day and the truth about it which 
Scripture reveals carry you through the difficult times today. 
The end of the story is that God and His people win!

Wednesday

Prophet Project: Isaiah 3:1-4:1

Judah and Jerusalem had been warned. Though things 
had gone so well for them, their time of prosperity caused 
them to take for granted all that God had provided, and 
their hearts went astray. Here, the future judgment against 
Judah and Jerusalem is prophecied and would be partially 
fulfilled in 586 B.C. when Nebuchadnezzar II completed 
his three-year siege on Jerusalem by destroying the city 
and its temple. These things are written for our instruction, 
and may we learn — in the midst of our great prosperity — 
never to allow our it to become us stumbling block to us. 
May we always see ourselves as needy for God, needy for 
his ways, and needy for his grace.

Prophet Project: Isaiah 2:1-22

In this passage consider verse 11: “The haughty looks of 
man shall be brought low, and the lofty pride of men shall 
be humbled, and the Lord alone will be exalted in that day.”
What Isaiah sees as what is wrong with the world are 
“the haughty looks” and “the lofty pride of men.” The only 
remedy for this the exclusive exaltation of the Lord. Verse 
17 tells us: “And the haughtiness of man shall be humbled, 
and the lofty pride of men shall be brought low, and the 
Lord alone will be exalted in that day.” Pray today that all 
you do is to exalt the Lord and make much of Him.


